
You're Invited to Our Neighborhood 

Gathering! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to invite you to a neighborhood gathering! 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Maple Street (at the park) 

This is a great opportunity to meet new neighbors, catch up with friends, and enjoy some 

delicious food and fun activities! 

Please bring a dish to share and your favorite outdoor games. 

RSVP by October 7th to Jane at (123) 456-7890 or email jane@example.com. 

We hope to see you there! 

Warm regards, 

The Neighborhood Committee 


